
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Maths workshop 
 

St Paul’s Primary School are holding a maths workshop 
led by leading Lancashire Consultant Tim Kirk. 

 
Wednesday 21st June 

 
3.30 – 4.45 pm  

 
In the school hall 

 
The focus of this workshop will be how to support your 
child in written calculations, particularly mulitplication 

and division. 
 
 
 

We hope you are able to join us. 
 
 

 


